Andrew Bienhaus

From: Andrew Bienhaus

Sent: October-21-13 3:25 PM

To: Scouts All; Venturers All

Subject: [scouts] Ghost Walk, Oct 30th, Fort George

Good day Scouts and Parents,

As discussed and voted on, for this year’s “Halloween Social” event, rather than a movie, you folks have researched,
presented, and chosen to do the “Ghost Walk Tour” of Fort George, at Niagara on the Lake. :-)

There is a cost to this, but we can help with that through fundraising... (you guys are out there selling popcorn, right?)...

-)
Each person need bring only $12, please.
We will DEPART from the church parking lot at 6pm sharp. October 30",

We have a limit of 40 bodies for the tour, so if parents would like to join us, they’re more than welcome... but we have
to make final count at time of departure. :-)

We will return to the church parking lot for 10pm.

As camp is only a few days after that, we will have patrol food bins and coolers with us, and hand them out to each
patrol at the end of the night. (for the grocery shopping volunteers)

Questions?
Ask. It should be a great night! And thanks to the Scouts and Parents who found this. :-)

Thanks!
Scouter Andy
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